MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT
AND CLIMATE CHANGE

Cabinet of the Minister

................

To:  Ministry of Environment and Water | ‘

Subject: Master Plan (MP) “The General Transport Master Plan”

Notification
Dear Ms. Svetlana Georgieva Zhekova,

In accordance with the provisions of article 10 of the Protocol on strategic
environmental assessment to the convention on environmental impact assessment in
a transboundary context, please find attached to this_Notification the executive
summary for the Romanian General Transport Master Plan (RGTMP) and also the
executive summary of the Environmental Report for the Romanian General Transport
Master Plan.

As concerned Romanian authorities are in the procedural phase of finalising the
RGTMP and the environmental report for this master plan, please find appropriate to
evaluate the projects detailed in the attached document that are likely to have
significant effects on the transboundary environment, including health, in your
country and notice us whether you wish to enter into consultations.

I am looking forward to receiving your response in a deadline of three weeks from the
date of receipt of the present notification letter.

Please accept, Ms. Minister, the assurance of my highest consideration and esteem.

Sincerely Yours,

Minister

Attily KORODI

Ms. Svetlana Georgieva ZHEKOVA
Minister of Environment and Water
22 Maria Louiza Blvd.

Sofia, 1000

Republic of Bulgaria
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